
12th July 2021 
 

Winsford PCN 

Policy re face masks/coverings  

The legal requirement to wear face masks/covering will come to an end when 

covid restrictions are lifted, 19th July 2021. 

Winsford GP Practices request that patients continue to wear face 

masks/coverings within our practices, even beyond the 19th July.  

This request is made in order to protect our staff, patients and all other service 

users of our premises, particularly at this point, when the pandemic is clearly 

significant and continues to rise. 

Winsford Practices want to ensure that our GPs/Nurses and admin teams 

remain here to help you, and not having to isolate at home.  Patients who 

continue to use a face mask will be helping to protect the workforce and other 

users of the surgery, ensuring we continue to provide a safe environment for 

us and you, and safeguard the services we provide to you. 

Wearing a face mask/covering helps to protect others, not the individual.  

Please respect our request that you continue to do so. 

 


